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Greetings Winchester 
Trails Residents,

The Board meeting was held on June 2 in the 
clubhouse. We had several residents in attendance 
and addressed several issues. These meetings are held 
as a forum to express opinions and concerns as well 
as providing an opportunity to gain firsthand knowl-
edge of what is happening in our neighborhood. For 
example, we had a couple residents discuss a concern 
about providing a cover over the “kiddie” pool. The 
previous cover was damaged and not replaced pri-
marily due to cost of the cover. We will take a look 
at options for covering the pool. 

We also had representatives from Protection One 
in attendance to discuss the newly installed security 
system that is meant to monitor the clubhouse, pool 
and tennis court area. Officer Andy joined the meet-
ing, and he and the representatives discussed crime 
issues in our area. First off, we are fortunate in the 
Trails that we have Andy as well as a neighborhood 
that keeps an eye open to activities in our area. How-
ever, as Andy pointed out, we have had increasing 
crime in subdivisions surrounding us. The Sheriff ’s 
department is doing a great job in responding to calls, 
but we must maintain our diligence in looking out 
for our neighbors as well as the Trails. Please call the 
Sheriff ’s department if there are any concerns. 

In last month’s newsletter, I brought attention to 
the condition of some homes. Working with Severn 
Trent (PCMI) we have been able to work with some 
of the homeowners to rectify the situations. Others 
that have not responded to our requests are now in 
the process that is established by state law and our 
deed restrictions. That process can involve attorneys 
representing the Trails. As a Board, we prefer not to 
engage the attorneys, but sometimes it is necessary 
in order to maintain our quality of life. 

Until next month…Walter

You Can Help Bring a Dog Park to 
1960/Willowbrook Area

If you have ever taken your dog to a dog park, you know how much fun they 
are for people and dogs too. You probably also know there is not one in our neck 
of the woods if you live in far NW Houston. The nearest off-leash public dog 
park is Bill Archer Park in the Bearcreek Park area on Hwy 6 near I-10. If you 
have not ever been to a dog park, you may soon get a chance to do so here in 
our own back yard.  The Houston Dog Park Association (HDPA) is proud to be 
partnering with sponsor Barks 5th Avenue to bring a public dog park to far NW 
Houston. Land next to the Barks 5th Avenue facility on 1960 near Jones Rd. will 
be donated by the land owner to HDPA to build a public dog park on. HDPA 
will design, construct, and manage the dog park. The plan is in preliminary stages 
now, and more details will be shared at the Kick-Off and Fund Raising event to 
be held October 2nd in the parking lot of Barks 5th Avenue at 10620 FM 1960 
West, Houston, TX 77070.

We will be announcing the event details on our web site soon, but you can 
mark your calendar for Oct. 2nd now. Leashed pets will be invited to the event, 
and we’ll have lots of fun for people and doggies including a dog and car wash, 
frisbee dog demonstrations, doggie costume contest, and lots of local vendor 
tables with freebies and goodies to give away and win. We are seeking vendors and 
will also need volunteers to help setup and work at the event from washing cars 
and dogs to entertainment and set up/clean up. HDPA is also seeking sponsors 
and vendors as well as entertainment for the event. Contact HDPA to offer your 
services or reserve your space. 

You can donate to the NW area dog park construction fund right now on our web 
site under Programs via Paypal, or you can donate at the event. Dog park donations 
are tax deductible. HDPA has already raised over $1000 for the NW area dog park. 
HDPA will be forming a “Friends of the NW Area Dog Park Committee” to help us 
plan and develop this new dog park and the event, and we need volunteers. If you’d 
like to help us make this dream a reality for NW Houston dog owners, email tiffany@
houstondogpark.org to learn how you can help. HDPA is a 501c3 non-profit volunteer 
organization that advocates for dog parks and supports dog park patrons through 
education. Learn more about HDPA, how you can help, and what HDPA is doing to 
support dog parks all around Houston on our web site. For a map of all the dog parks 
around Houston, visit www.HoustonDogPark.org. See you at the dog park! 

Author Tiffany Moore is the President of the Houston Dog Park Association and 
an Advisory Board Member on the Gragg Park Animal Campus project for BARC. 
www.animalcampus.org
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David Gurghigian, President........................... 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President........................... 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary................................. 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary.......................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy............................................. 281-955-1138

To ask questions or report problems concerning the 
Winchester Trails Subdivision, call

PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT
281-870-0585

Sheriff, Non-911 Calls.................................... 713-221-6000

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.................................................. 832-237-8178
Jim Malone..................................................... 281-890-3803
Ian McCrory................................................... 713-818-0138
Walter Sonne................................................... 281-894-7117
Paulette Walker............................................... 281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Kristina Soliz................................................. 832-592-3297
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar.............. directory@winchestertrails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker............................................. 281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Angie Drouin............................................... 281-955-0644
Stork Committee
	 Ron Matthew����������������������������stork@winchestertrails.com
Welcome Committee
	 Tracy Wormuth������������������welcome@winchestertrails.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Melanie Scales.................. newsletter@winchestertrails.com
	 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee........................................................OPEN
Marquee
	 Julie Fletcher ..................... Marquee@winchestertrails.com
Tykes Children's Committee
	 Kerry Thomas.......................... tykes@winchestertrails.com

Committee chairmen

Maintenance 
association directors

mud #9 officers

Publisher
	 Peel, Inc.......................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Board of Directors

UPCOMING EVENTS
July/August

July 2010
4 - Happy 4th of July!

August 2010
4 - Board Meeting 7 PM at the clubhouse
23 - First day of School
28 - Pool hours return to weekend schedule  
10:00 AM to 9:00 PM

•

•
•
•
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Milestones

New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
07/19 - Christopher Pacetti

07/24 - Julian Logan
07/25 - Chris Whidby

07/29 - Michael Parmely

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
07/15 - Ashely Criswell
07/21 - Andrew Formas
07/22 - Daniel Miller

New Voters - Happy 18th!
07/02 - Alex Gafrick
07/30 - Katie Jennett

New Adults - Happy 21st!
07/06 - Brady Douglas
07/12 - Matthew Curry
07/13 - Kenneth Cargill
07/14 - Lindsey McCord

07/21 - Stephanie Artz
07/26 - Brooke Rodriguez

Happy 10th Anniversary!
07/22 - Jeffrey & Dun Valentin

Happy 20th Anniversary!
07/20 - Michael & Karen 

Przyborski
07/21 - John & Mari Cooney

Happy 25th Anniversary!
07/20 - David & Amy  

Gurghigian
07/20 - Brad & Diane Jackson

Happy 35th Anniversary!
07/18 - Roy & Donna Wilson

Melissa Zmerzlikar    
directory@winchestertrails.com

If you are planning on moving
to a new subdivision...

Call
Sandra!

Before you speak to a builder, you need to speak to me. I can 
save you THOUSANDS of dollars. Call today for floorplans, 
prices and locations of new subdivisions and builders. 
Interest rates are still low. Now is the time to BUY!

F: 281-246-4966

Sandra Keyser
713-882-2672
sandra.keyser@century21.com

Yard of the Month

10415 Cutting Horse Lane
Linda Melilli
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Sign up to receive The Trail Writer in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

Go Green, Go Paperless

College ParkThe Woodlands

3 Locations

West Rd

Hwy-290

I-45

Hw
y-249

Jones

BELTWAY 8
FM 1960

Spring Cypress

Louetta

Research 
Forest

HOUSTON
N

�

�

�

20% Off First
3 Months

� Individually Monitored Alarms on Every Space
� Climate Controlled & Non-Climate Spaces
� Boxes & Moving Supplies Sold
� Penske Truck Rentals
� Color Camera Recording System
� Property Completely 18-Wheeler Accessible
� Deliveries Accepted

D i s c o v e r t h e AmAzing StorAge DIFFERENCE!

10830 West Rd. 
2 Blocks East of Jones Rd.

281-378-7592

www.AmazingSpaces.net

Board Meeting 
Changes

In the past, the Winchester Trails Board 
meetings have been on the first Thursday of 
even numbered months.  The meetings will 
now be held on the first WEDNESDAY of 
even numbered months.  Please join our 
board members to see what is happening in 
our neighborhood.  There is always time for 
questions and discussion.

Winchester Trails Teen-
ager/Computer Genius - Do 
you need help with viruses, loading soft-
ware/hardware, printers, memory, ipods, 
cameras, designing websites, training or 
other computer-related items?   Profes-
sional References.  Elizabeth Przyborski 
713-256-5951

Personal Classifieds

New Pool Guidelines
Greater Houston Pool has adjusted the “break time” procedures this year.  A lifeguard will 

remain on the stand during the breaks, but all children will be expected to leave the pool 
during these ten minutes each hour.  The first hour break will be at ten minutes to the hour 
(10:50 on weekdays and 12:50 on Sundays).  The other break times will be on the hour 
until ten past (11:00-11:10, 1:00-1:10, etc).  

Happy swimming!

Neighborhood Management 
Company Changes Name

Our neighborhood management company, Planned Community Man-
agement (PCMI), has undergone a name change. Please note that future 
correspondence will have a return address label of Severn Trent: Planned 

Community Management and will include the Severn Trent Service logo.
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Please stop by for a 
tour, and see why 

Kids R Kids is the Best 
learning environment 

for your child. 
Now ENrolliNg iNfaNts,
toddlErs, PrEschool, PrE-k
& school-agE summEr camP!

internet viewing of classrooms 
and lunchroom
Professional,age-appropriate
curriculum,spanish & sign
language
Highly trained teachers in field 
of Early childhood Education
summer camp for school-age:  
includes field trips, in-house 
meals, arts/crafts, games/wii,
monster water slide, 
“Gymstation” (sports/fitness 
program), and “games2u”
(electronic games, laser tag, 
and hamster Ball), plus we 
will keep up math/reading 
skills in a fun way!
summer fun for Pre-k with 
field trips, water activities, and 
gymstation (sports program).

•

•

•

•

•

Jersey Village/Cy-Fair area
10708 Ranchstone at West Rd 
(1 block East of Jones Road)
281-807-0999
www.kidsrkids4tx.com

SCHOOLS OF QUALITY LEARNING

FREE ENROLLMENT
WITH AD

Offer available to new 
customers only at initial 

enrollment at this location. 
Not valid with other offers. 
Expires August 30, 2010.

Owned & Operated by Certified Groomers

Pet Suites Available!
Doggie Day Care

Professional Pet Styling
& Boarding for Dogs & Cats

Pet Boutique 
Pastries • Clothing • Gifts

Organic Treats & Accessories

We now carry raw food for your dog!
Crate Boarding also available for your dog!

Deluxe Cat Boarding Available too!

832-237-206013707 West Road
(West Road at Eldridge)

www.petstylingbysherry.com

We Carry Nature’s Variety Pet Food

GREEN THUMB CORNER
This is the time of year when we can see the benefit of a low-

maintenance landscaping plan that makes good use of perennials 
and native Southwestern plants that are tolerant of the heat. Yaupon 
is an attractive small tree, and dwarf yaupon is an excellent hardy 
shrub for creating low hedges. Lantana, although considered a weed 
by some people, is a tough drought-resistant plant that is becoming 
more popular every year and is now available in a number of at-
tractive colors. Check with the local nurseries for other naturalized 
Texas plants.

If you decide to do any lawn feeding during a dry spell, make sure 
that you water well to avoid the grass being “burned” by the con-
centrated fertilizer. And don’t forget to give the trees an occasional 
deep watering by allowing a hose to trickle at the base of the trunk 
for a few hours - particularly important if we have any prolonged 
dry spells.

If your spring annuals are past their best, don’t hesitate to pull them 
up and replace with fresh plants, or plant seeds of quick-growing 
varieties (such as zinnia, marigold, petunia and portulaca) to provide 
color until late fall. Bear in mind that when your impatiens plants 
get too “leggy” you can cut them back and obtain a second showing 
for late summer and fall; just keep them well watered. And if you 
would like your own display of bluebonnets next spring, now is the 

time to sow seed (actually, anytime between now and January).
Established annuals should be fed every few weeks with a complete 

plant food. Liquid fertilizer works well, or you can make your own 
by dissolving a handful of 13-13-13 in a two-gallon watering can. 
Soak beds as needed and keep well mulched. Patio plants dry out very 
fast if they are out in the open, particularly clay pots, and hanging 
baskets also need frequent watering.

Tomato plants are usually past their best by the middle of July, and 
should be pulled up to allow reworking the bed ready for replanting in 
August. Although most popular tomato varieties are “indeterminate”, 
meaning that they will continue to grow and bear fruit indefinitely 
until killed by frost, you’ll get a much better crop of fall tomatoes 
by starting again with fresh plants. Peppers, on the other hand, can 
be left to grow through the summer into fall, and okra and eggplant 
are very happy in the heat.

There’s not a lot of exciting gardening activity to write about at 
this time of year, so I usually take the opportunity to say a few words 
about composting. This is a great way to avoid those bags of grass 
clippings lining the curb on garbage day, and produce something 
useful in the process. Together with weeds, leaves, shrub clippings 
and vegetable scraps you can produce a rich and nutritious humus 

(Continued on Page 7)
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the pub-
lisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously pub-
lished materials which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web 
page articles without the original author's expressed written consent. Please do 
not submit articles which are in violation of this law.

not available 
online Bashans Painting

 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

B	P	  Y	  O	 H	 NAME.............................BIRTHDAY.............. PHONE

B	 P			   H	 Atchison, Alexis***.................04/93............832-746-2493
B	 P				    Ancell, Nicole.........................04/93............281-894-6476
B	 P			   H	 Calbat, Courtney....................10/94............281-894-4535
B	 P		   O		  Cary, Katie.............................11/92............281-955-5813
B	 P			   H	 Claybourn, Rebecca................12/91............281-894-6357
B	 P				    Croft, Jackie...........................04/95............281-894-7922
			  Y			   Curry, Tim.............................01/92............281-389-8406
		 P			   H	 Dutcher, Elizabeth..................10/95............832-725-2925
B	 P				    Fouts, Hannah.......................09/92............832-237-5717
B	 P			   H	 Grass, Eric..............................03/95............281-894-4131
B	 P			   H	 Gwynne, Emily*.....................03/96............281-477-3420
B	 P			   H	 Isaac, Brittney*.......................03/95............281-469-5703
B	 P				    Jackson, Julie..........................09/92............281-894-2926
B	 P			   H	 Jennett, Katie.........................07/92............281-748-9402
B	 P				    King, Hannah........................07/95............281-955-0006
B	 P	  	 O	 H	 Mace, Erin.............................08/92............281-807-0025
B	 P	 Y	 O	 H	 Nation, Andrew......................09/91............832-604-7800
B	 P	 Y	 O	 H	 Nation, Matt..........................04/93............832-604-7800
B	 P	 Y	 O	 H	 Nation, Nick..........................05/96............832-604-7800
 		  Y	 O		  Neucere, Everett.....................10/93............281-894-5253
B					     O’Briant, Kelsey.....................05/92............281-890-5253
B	 P		  O	 H	 O’Shea, Sara...........................07/93............281-890-6705
B					     McCord**..............................12/93............281-477-8897
B					     Pacetti, Lauren.......................03/95............713-447-6139
B					     Popovich, Allison....................04/94............281-469-8590
B					     Popovich, Paige......................04/94............281-469-8590 
B	 P				    Przyborski, Elizabeth +...........08/93............281-897-9320
		 P			   H	 Roberts, Karis.........................02/95............281-897-8772
B				    H	 Roberts, Melanie**.................12/91............281-897-8772
B	 P		  O		  Schwarze-Martin, Kayla.........07/96............713-444-4636
B	 P		  O	 H	 Sheeran, Kimberly..................11/91............281-897-0525
B	 P			   H	 Wallace, Brooke......................12/95............281-955-5706
		 P			   H	 Wisnoski, Julie.......................09/93............281-955-9739
		 P 		  O	 H 	 Zufall, Kristina.......................06/92............281-894-2626

TEENAGE JOB SEEKERS

Attention Teen Job Seekers!
	 To be added or deleted from these service lists, please email 
Melissa Zmerzlikar at directory@winchestertails.com. At age 
19 you will automatically be dropped.

B- Baby-sitting P- Pet-sitting Y- Yardwork 
O- Odd Jobs H- House-sitting

(*)=Red Cross Certified (**)=CPR Certified
(***) 1st Aide Certified (+) Red Cross, CPR and 1st Aide 
certified
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Winchester Trails Disclaimer

DISCLAIMER:  Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Winchester Trails Board, Com-
mittee or volunteers (known as WTC).  WTC is not responsible for the accuracy of any 
facts stated in articles whether drafted by Board members, committees or volunteers.  
All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are solely between 
the advertiser and purchaser.  Any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the specific advertiser.
•	 Every effort will be made to provide correct and updated information.
•	 There isn’t any liability between advertiser and Peel Inc. with regards to ad costs.
•	 Every effort has been made to avoid mistakes.  WTC takes no responsibility but will help 

with efforts to correct misprints.
•	 Under no circumstances shall WTC be held for incidental or consequential damages, 

inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to publish 
in a timely manner.
Every resident is responsible for their own due diligence when selecting a vendor for services.  

Just because a vendor is listed in the Trail Writer, we assume no responsibility for checks 
from the Better Business Bureau, Craig’s List, Angie’s List or any other listing that might 
give a favorable or non-favorable rating.  Please check each vendor you are considering, ask 
for references in our area (don’t rely on yard signs).  Examine each vendor you may consider 
for business as a new vendor.  Changes of five or ten years between uses may indicate owner-
ship changes.  Advertising in the newsletter is a marketing decision and assumes no service, 
price or guaranteed checklist. You may contact Ron Matthews or any Board member with 
questions on this disclaimer.

Electricity is ON SALE
at StarTex Power!

Alan “Petrodamus” Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, can be heard every Sunday on 
1070 KNTH in Houston. 

I’m Texas Energy Analyst, Alan Lammey. In case you didn’t know, electricity rates are 
currently at lows not seen in years, which means that NOW is the time to lock in a 
very low electricity rate with the provider that I highly recommend to all my radio show 
listeners: StarTex Power. StarTex Power is local and reputable, with some of the most 
competitive rates available in all of Texas. You can switch right online at 
www.StarTexPower.com 

“Highest in Residential Customer Satisfaction 
with Retail Electric Service”
... J.D. Power and Associates

Sign Up Today Online: www. StarTexPower.com or call 866-917-8271 
PLEASE USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” as your referral!

PUCT #10089 
StarTex Power received the highest numerical score among residential electric service providers in Texas in the proprietary J.D. Power and Associates 
2009 Texas Residential Retail Electric service Satisfaction StudySM. Study based on responses from 6,890 consumers measuring 15 providers and measures 
opinions of consumers with their electric service provider. Proprietary study results are based on experiences and perceptions of consumers surveyed 
between October 2008 and June 2009. Your experiences may vary. Visit jdpower.com.

which can be used as a mulch or dug into 
the beds as a “free” organic fertilizer and soil 
enrichment. All you need is a little unused 
space in an out-of-the-way corner or behind 
the garage. I like to construct a number of 
adjacent open-fronted bins, about 5’ wide 
by 3’ deep and 3’ high, using scrap lumber 
or chicken wire (the latter is good because it 
allows aeration). Having more than one bin 
allows you to easily cycle the composting ma-
terials from one pile to the next, every month 
or so, to get good aeration and mixing, a lot 
easier than trying to turn over the material 
in situ. You can throw almost any organic 
material in there, including tea leaves, coffee 
grounds and eggshells, but no meat products 
because you may attract foraging animals. It 
helps to arrange alternating layers of different 
textures, also to add a few shovels of soil every 
now and then to provide extra bacteria, and 
it should be kept moist.

Phil Richards, Prich8935@aol.com

Green Thumb - (Continued from Page 5)



�     Winchester Trails Trailwriter - July 2010	 Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc.

Winchester TrailsPeel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

WT


